
DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL  
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 

Dear Parents  

Namaskar 
 
I hope you and your family members are staying home, exercising all precautions regarding 
Coronavirus and keeping yourself and your community safe. Today on the auspicious day, I 
wish you a very Happy Ram Navami and pray that Lord Rama blesses the human race with a 
happy life free from disease and destruction. 
 

1. Staying at home can wrack most people’s nerves. Our dear children are the most 
affected due to this unprecedented situation as they have never faced any such 
situation in their lives before. They must miss their friends, their teachers and the 
daily routine of the school. So in this moment, your children need lots of love and 
nurturing from you. 

2. Be patient with them and answer their queries patiently – they are children after all. 
Help them make sense of the whole situation. It is not the time to blame anyone as 
the true reason for this pandemic is yet not understood entirely. It just seems to be a 
part of a bigger plan of mother nature that has engulfed the whole human race in it. 
Only by staying indoors in the safe confines of our homes can we come out of this 
dreadful situation unharmed. So, exercise patience with each other as well as with 
our dear students. 

3. This is a great opportunity to converse with your children. Get to know them better, 
tell them stories from your childhood, tell them about the world that they have 
never seen, explore books and the internet with them. Engage in conversation about 
your work life! Research shows that conversation at home can dramatically improve 
student learning levels as it enriches their vocabulary and life experience, makes 
them more empathetic and improves their mental health. So let’s make the most out 
of this opportunity to build our relationship with our children. 

4. This year we have granted provisional admission to all our students of class X in the 
streams of their choice in class XI, irrespective of their result in Pre Board 
examination. But it is only a one-time measure taken due to the present lockdown 
situation and will not and should not be be taken as a precedent.  

5. Regular admission to different streams of class XI will be considered as per merit of 
class X as and when the result is declared by the CBSE. 

6. We are going to start Online teaching classes for students of XI w.e.f. 03/04/2020 
using the Zoom Cloud Meetings App and class-wise WhatsApp groups. Parents are 
requested to ensure that their wards attend the lectures with diligence and take 
proper notes. Students are also expected to take their classes seriously and support 
their peers and teachers in making the best out of them. 

7. The lockdown is chipping away at the precious teaching-learning time of our 
students. We do not want our students to suffer because of this, so, parents are 
once again requested to support DAV’s sincerest effort of providing online lectures 
by ensuring that their wards attend the classes regularly. 

8. Please visit school website at www.davbrsnagar.org for the online study material 
which is being regularly updated. 

http://www.davbrsnagar.org/


While the Principal and all the teachers are working from home, we request you to share 
your thoughts, inputs, feedback, suggestions and/or any queries at the school mail id- 
davbrsnagar@gmail.com 
 
Please Stay home, stay safe and pray that this quarantine period passes peacefully for one 
and all.  
 
With a strong faith to welcome all our dear students back to school, pretty soon! 

 
Educationally yours. 
 
Jaswinder Kaur Sidhu 
Principal 

 
Dated: 02/04/2020 
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